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© TrashedWorld

Hello colleagues! Welcome to TrashedWorld 
bulletin number 2. You'll find here an update of 
all the latest news and events from he  
TrashedWorld programme.

ELTons

We're pleased to be 
able to announce 
that TrashedWorld 
has got through 
the first round (longlisting) of the ELTons awards 
that recognise and celebrate innovation in English 
language teaching. The shortlists will be announced 
in March 2017. Cross your fingers, squeeze your 
thumbs. Watch this space!

UNESCO Conference
More good news! TrashedWorld will participant in the 
UNESCO Week on the role of Education in 
Sustainability in Ottawa, March 6th to 10th, 2017.
We will run an exhibition booth and co-present a 
workshop. We hope to share TrashedWorld with the 400 
delegates from all over the world. More soon!

Keith Kelly (Jan 20th 2017)

Appeal!

Send us your students' work. We 
know you're all getting on with your 
projects. Well, if you have products 
you would like to share (PPT, photos, 
video, posters etc) send them to us 
and we will publish them on our site. 
Don't forget, your great work acts as 
example for newcomers!

Wrappers investigation! 
We saw this example of packaging madness.
It would make a great investigation for your students. 
Get them exploring redundant packaging in your 
local area, collect examples, take photos, video and 
share that with TrashedWorld partners. Which 
countries have good packaging policies?

TW Network
Our network has grown now to include 165 schools all over the world in 45 countries at last 
count! Keep sharing the news, and spreading the word please. We rely on you to help grow 
our network!
Partners!
Don't forget, you can always join and use the FACTWorld group to look for partners.
The Forum for Across the Curriculum Teaching has over 3500 teachers around the world all 
interested in school project.
Invitation
last but not least, TrashedWorld has been invited to run a joint workshop for the 
International Day of the ASE (Association for Science Education) in Reading, UK in January 
2018. We will share TrashedWorld at this important Science teachers' conference.

Do send us your news and, I repeat, your students' work please! 
Best regards,
Keith

https://englishagenda.britishcouncil.org/events/eltons
http://en.unesco.org/events/unesco-week-peace-and-sustainable-development-role-education
https://groups.yahoo.com/neo/groups/factworld/info
http://www.ase.org.uk/conferences/annual-conference/



